
Village of Port 

Clements 

36 Cedar Avenue West  

PO BOX 198 

Port Clements, BC  

V0T1R0 

“Gateway to the 

Wilderness” 

Office: 250-557-4295 

Fax: 250-557-4568 

Email: 

office@portclements.ca 

Village Office Hours: 

Tuesday to Friday  

9:30am to 1:00pm  

 

Any after hour requests or 

visits must be arranged 

with the Village Office  

beforehand. 

Don’t Forget! Sign up to the Haida Gwaii ePACT Network  
In 2017 all the communities on Island implemented an island wide emergency mass communication system powered by the ePACT Network. This is ‘Haida Gwaii Alerts’. It is based on resident “opt-in” and it is at no cost to residents.  Residents just create an on-line pro-file and submit the information they want to include such as medical issues and/or special needs.   

It is a system based on redundancy in case one    method of alerting fails.  Therefore alerts to residents come in the form of emails, texts and phone calls.   
It meets or exceeds Federal and Provincial privacy legislation and all data is backed up in Canada.    
We tested this system with the Provincial  “Shake Out” exercise in 2017 and Queen Charlotte put the system to task when dealing with a landslide. In early 2018 the system was tested Island-wide with the Tsunami alert. Overall the results were good, but feedback helps work out any problems with the new system.   

We strongly encourage residents to register with ePACT!  
 
If you do not have internet or an email, or other-wise need help signing up, please contact the      Village Office at 250- 557- 4295 for arrangements.   
 

ePACT Registeration: 1. Go to epactnetwork.com/haidagwaiialerts 2.Fill in your name, email and select the communi-
ty/communities you would like to receive alerts for in the 
future.  

3.you will be sent an email to create an ePACT account 
and verify your contact details.  4.Follow the instructions to create your account 

EMERGENCY CONTACTS 

Fire: 250-557-4355 

RCMP: 205-626-3991 

Hospital: 250-626-4711 

Ambulance: 800-461-9911 

Poison: 800-567-8911 

Public Works After Hours 

Emergency: 250-557-4272 
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Visit us at  

“The Village of Port  Clements” 

Group on Facebook 

 

https://www.facebook.com/gr

oups/152718168842/ 

In this issue:  
 

Telus Consultation Deadline 
Reminder  

 
 

Business Façade              
Improvement Program 2018 

 
 

Canada Days: Thank you! 
 

Custodial Contract 
 

Say Hello to Our New 
Staff! 

 
Water Conservation Notice 

 
 

Where to Find Out Current 
Fire Ban Status 

 
Haida Gwaii ePACT 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Summer Reading Club, Port 
Clements Library, every 

Tuesday, 3-4pm.  
 

Book Club, Monday August 
27th, 7pm-9pm in the   

Seniors’ Room 
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Telus Consultation Deadline Reminder 

Did you see Telus’ notice in the paper?   

 

We would like to remind residents that Telus is asking 

for public consultation until August 27, 2018 in regards 

to their proposed telecommunications facility in Port 

Clements.  

 

We want to make sure that our residents do not miss this 

chance to have their voices heard by Telus. If you have 

something to say, they are ready to listen! 
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Business Façade Improvement Program 2018 
Created to support local businesses in an effort to renovate, refurbish and improve their  

business exteriors, this program provides a grant to local businesses and property owners to 

improve their business exteriors within specific commercial areas of Port Clements.  

 

Eligible Areas 

 Highway Commercial Strip: #2-7 Grouse Street 

          #85-211 Adams Avenue 

          #2-10 Newcombe Avenue 

 Downtown Core:       #41-124 Bayview Drive 

          #1-11 Yakoun Street 

 

This grant provide 50% reimbursement to a maximum of $5000 for the cost of eligible            

improvements. The improvement project must have a  minimum value of $1500. Wayfinding 

signage is available for 50% reimbursement up to a maximum of $500.  

 

Please contact the Village Office for the program package for more information. 

Volume 9, Issue 3  
Page 3 

 

Say Hello to Our New Staff! 
 

The Village of Port Clements is excited to welcome two new members of staff to our 

Public Works team. Darlene Ward, a resident of our community, has become our new 

Public Works assistant and Clark Simonsen has become our Public Works Summer 

Student for 2018.  

Water Conservation Notice 

For information on current Fire Ban Status please go online to:  
http://bcfireinfo.for.gov.bc.ca/hprScripts/WildfireNews/DisplayBan.asp?ID=535#OpenFireBans 

Please be mindful of current fire risk and voluntarily not have a fire.  

Where to Find Out Current Fire Ban Status 

Please Conserve Water.  

The Village is asking residents to conserve their water use until further notice.  

There has been very little rain in the last month and the water production has     

declined in our well. In these drier times it is important to conserve water to       

address essential needs and any fire suppression efforts if needed.  

 

 
 

The Village of Port Clements invites bidders to submit tenders for the custodial contract for the     

Village of Port Clements multi-purpose building (Municipal side), the Community Park Washrooms, 

and Gymnasium rentals. The contract would be from September 1, 2018 to August 31, 2020.  
 

Closed bids will be accepted until 1pm on Friday August 17, 2018. Tenders may be delivered to the 

Village Office or mailed to Box 198, Port Clements, BC V0T 1R0. Public opening of the bids will be 

carried out at 1:05 pm on Friday August 17, 2018.  
 

Information about the contract can be picked up at the office or sent out upon request. Interested in-

dividuals are welcome to stop by the office for a tour of the facilities and to ask questions about the 

work involved.  

Please call Ruby Decock at 250-557-4295 if you have any questions.  

Custodial Contract 


